
This 2010 Ribbon of Hope grant supported 
Memory Caregivers Network, an all-
volunteer auxiliary of MemoryCare. The 
network serves the rapidly growing need 
for appropriate assessment, treatment, and 
support for memory-impaired individuals 
and their families in Western NC.  

http://memorycare.org/
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